
B E
Spelling Our 5th through 8th grade Spelling Bee winners will

complete tomorrow, February 7th at 6: 00 pm in the
District Spelling Bee at Manistique High School

Auditorium. Everyone is invited to come and cheer them on! 
Winners: 5th: Trevor N.; 6th: Chase C.; 7th: Justin J.; 8th: Luke B.

Our Ash Wednesday Mass will be
Wednesday, February 14th at 10:00 am.

This will take the place of our school
Mass February 15th.

The Middle School History Fair will take place this week on
Thursday, February 8th. Families  are welcome from 3:15 -

4:30 pm that day to view all the projects in the gym. A link
will be posted by Mr. Erickson at 5:00 pm with the winners. 

History Fair

St. Francis de Sales School

February 13th
Pancake Races @ 1:30 pm
Valentines Day Events

February 14th
10:00 am

Ash Wednesday Mass
February 15th

PTO Meeting
February 16th & 19th 

NO SCHOOL - Winter Break!
February 22nd

Reginal Spelling Bee @ SFDS
February 23rd

Interims Go Home

 February 6th,  2024 Winners
$50.00  - Kristal Smith
$25.00  - Alvin Lennox
$15.00   - Kim Streeter
$10.00   - Reese Lovell

52 Club Raffle winners

Look Ahead

Week of February 6, 2024

This Week’s
Events

"Learning & Living our Catholic Faith in the Light of Jesus Christ"

Wednesday, Feb 7th
6:00 pm

District Spelling Bee @ MAS
Auditorium

Thursday, Feb 8th
10:00 am

Mass - 1st Grade Leading
3:15-4:30 pm

History Fair

Mrs. Laurie McKinneyMrs. Laurie McKinney
Not only is Mrs. McKinney a fantastic 2nd
grade teacher, but she guides the eligible 2nd
graders through the Sacraments of
Reconciliation and their First Communion.
This will take place this year at the end of
April. Fun facts...she’s also a Bee Keeper and
helps lead the snow shoe club!! 

Second grade is working on becoming fluent readers and
retelling what they’ve read. In math, they are learning
multiplication facts and practicing with games, speed drills, and
around the world. 



 Our virtue for February is Honesty. Whoever walks honestly, walks
securely, but one whose ways are crooked will fare badly.

Proverbs 10:9

These students have been following the Fruits of the
Spirit and leading their classmates on the path of

Virtue and Goodness.

Check out what’s happening
in St. Francis Daycare by
clicking on this QR code

DAYCARE

 Shepherds of the Week 

Parents/guardians - We will be celebrating Valentine’s Day on February 13th this year.
Any gifts and treats will be handed out on Tuesday, Feb. 13th due to Valentine’s falling on Ash

Wednesday. Class parties, as well as the 6th Annual Pancake Races, will also be on Feb. 13th.
The Yearbook Club sent home order forms for flowers and candies.
These order forms were due back today, Tuesday, February 6th so

final orders can be placed. We will still accept any that come in
before Friday. 

Proceeds from this sale go towards reducing the cost of the
yearbook for families. 

VALENTINE DAY

ClassTag

IS
SchoolStatus Connect

The Good News:
Last week, during Catholic Schools Week, our students spent time working on Prayer Blankets which will
be distributed to Medicare, Hidden Estates, Hospice, and Woodland. During this event, students tie fleece

blankets and pray for the residents while they tie. 

6th Annual Pancake Races, put on by our PTO, will be next Tuesday, February
13th, at 1:30pm. The race is on for the coveted GOLDEN SYRUP TROPHIES! 

Did you notice a new app icon on your decive this weekend or
that your ClassTag app icon was missing? Per the ClassTag website,
we have verified that ClassTag is now StudentStatus Connect. Your
login information should not change. If you do not see the new

app, you may need to download it. 



We had a blast last week
celebrating CSW. 

CATHOLIC 
SCHOOLS WEEK


